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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Main and King Streets safety

From: Darren Stewart-Jones

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 8:41 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Main and King Streets safety

I am fully supportive of immediate interventions to make both Main and King streets safer for drivers, cyclists,
and pedestrians alike.

The current one-way 5 lane highway set-up of both Main West and King West benefits no one except those
wanting to travel through the City of Hamilton at the highest speeds possible. People who live, work, or play in
the city's core would benefit from safety measures designed to make these streets safer, including converting
Main St. West back into a two-way street that is more user friendly for all.

Sincerely,

Darren Stewart-Jones



